## NEW BRIGHTON AREA SCHOOL DISTRICT

3225 43rd Street • New Brighton,PA 15066-2697 (724) 843-1795 • (724) 843-6144 Fax • www.nbsd.k12.pa.us

August 17, 2015

## Dear Parent/Guardian:

As we enter the 2015-16 school year, we are pleased to announce that we have made some improvements to our Cafeteria services, including a new ParentOnline site for tracking student lunch accounts. The website for the new ParentOnline is <a href="http://parentonline.net/">http://parentonline.net/</a>.

Enclosed are two documents to help you with this transition. The first is the Cybersoft PrimeroEdge ParentOnline FAQ's. This document contains helpful information about the site and features available for you. The second is the ParentOnline Quick Card. This document will walk you through the setup and maintenance of your account, and also assist you to set up an automatic payment if you would like.

One big difference with our new site is that you are not required to add a credit card or bank account in order to set up the account. You will only need to add one of these forms of payment if you are setting up an automatic payment to fund your student(s)'s account. There is a flat fee of \$1.95 per transaction, regardless of the amount you pay.

The former system, Pay For It, has been inactivated, and all balances have been added to the new ParentOnline system. If you wish to fund your student's account prior to the start of school, the documents included will enable you to set up your account. If you have any questions, please contact Ms. Rebecca Jaros at ext. 366, Ms. Karen Mooney at ext. 407, or Ms. Marydenise Feroce at ext. 404.

Sincerely,

Joseph A. Guarino, Ed.D.

Superintendent